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April 15, 1923.

General Sir Arthur Currie, K.C.B.
Principal, McGill University,

Montreal, Canada.

Dear Sir Arthur,

I enclose herewith a newspaper clipping 

which contains references to the work I have done at the Uni­

versity of Nebraska. This work having now come to an end I am 

naturally anxious to make my plans for the coming winter.

In writing to Dr. Duggan about my recent 

visit to Montreal, you were pleased to express a desire to have 

me on the staff of McGill University during the first half of 

the next academic year and to inquire about the amount of re­

muneration I shall expect. Dr. Duggan tells me he has forwarded 

to you my letter to him on this subject, but has not heard any­

thing in reply.

If there is any further information about my­

self that you would like me to supply, I shall indeed be very 

happy to do so. During my periodical visits to Canada I have been 

overwhelmed by the kindness and hospitality of the Canadian people 

and I have set my heart upon serving them through McGill University 

if I am permitted to do so.

I shall therefore be grateful if you will very

kindly


